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19th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

School Uniform 

 

There has been a recent dip in uniform standards recently, so please see below a reminder of 

the school’s uniform policy: 

• Grey skirt / pinafore dress or tailored shorts or trousers (not jogging bottoms) 

• Green gingham checked dress can be worn in the summer 

• White polo shirt – Warren Wood logo or plain 

• Bottle green cardigan / sweatshirt – Warren Wood logo or plain 

• White / black / grey socks or grey / black tights 

• Smart black school shoes  

Please note that skirts should be of an appropriate length and of a style which allows your child 

to sit comfortably on the floor. Leggings are only permitted to be worn underneath a skirt or 

dress in extremely cold weather. 

On PE days, dark bottoms (black / grey / navy) and a school PE top should be worn. PE tops 

can be purchased through ParentPay. Your child can also wear a dark plain hoody, sweatshirt 

or cardigan along with their trainers or plimsolls. 

Nursery  

We understand that Nursery children are unlikely to be able to do buttons and zips at this 

stage independently. Therefore, to help your child and our Nursery staff, children are allowed 

to wear plain black tracksuit trousers or black leggings rather than tailored school trousers 

whilst attending Nursery.  
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Jewellery, hairstyles, make up and nail varnish 

For health and safety reasons we do not allow jewellery in school. The exceptions to this rule 

are small studs in pierced ears and small objects of religious significance. All jewellery should 

be removed for PE lessons. Taping over of earrings is not permitted. Staff are not permitted to 

remove earrings for children. A letter will be sent home termly to inform you of your child’s PE 

days. 

Children with long hair must tie it back with hair bands that are either plain black, white or 

green. 

Make up and nail varnish are not considered appropriate and children are not permitted 

to wear any products in school. Unfortunately, we have seen an increase recently in 

children wearing false nails and make up in school, especially in Years 5 and 6. These items 

will need to be removed if your child comes into school wearing them.  

Non-compliance 

Should children arrive at school in incorrect uniform, they will be referred to our Pastoral Team 

and if the items are available from our stock, your child will be asked to change. A member of 

staff from our Pastoral Team will either call home or email the child’s parents/carers to make 

them aware. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
  
 

Mrs Woodroof 
Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


